
October 29, 2020 

Apologies for the delay in part of our services 
 

Japan Science and Technology Agency 
J-STAGE team 

 
We appreciate your understanding and support of the J-STAGE services. 
We regret to inform you that part of our services regarding fresh publications on Oct 25 and 
26 was delayed.  There were delays in part of system processes tied to the publication even 
though the publication of volumes, issues, and articles was successfully carried out without 
no delay. 
 We apologize for your inconvenience. 

 
The details of the delayed system processes are as follows: 
1. Announcement of newly arrived issues on the J-STAGE top page and the journal top 

pages 
 
  Newly arrived issues on October 25 appeared on those pages on October 26. 
 
2. Search results 
 
  Articles published on October 25 and 26 became searchable on J-STAGE from October 
27. 
 
3. Citing/Cited links 

 
    
  The links for articles published on Oct 25 and 26 will set before long. 
 
After reflecting on the situation, we will make our effort to make sure the J-STAGE service 

goes smoothly. 
We appreciate your continued support. 
 
Email: contact@jstage.jst.go.jp 

 


